
Upcoming Deadlines & Events: 
Dec 20 FEMA Assistance to Firefighters Grants due 
Dec 25 Christmas – Office Closed 
Jan 1 New Year’s Day - Office Closed 
Jan 1 DANR State Revolving Fund – clean water & drinking 

water applications due 
Jan 1 DANR Solid Waste Management Program 

applications due 
Jan 5 Mary Chilton DAR Foundation applications due  
Jan 14 100th SD Legislative Session begins 
Jan 20 Martin Luther King Jr. Day – Office Closed 
Jan 31 GOED Local Infrastructure Improvement Program 

(LIIP) applications due 
Feb 1 State Water Plan Amendments due 
Feb 1 Deadwood Fund applications due 

Congratulations 
The following cities have been awarded funding from the SD 
Department of Transportation (DOT) Community Access 
Program: 

Springfield - $600,000 for reconstruction of segments 
of 11th and Ash Streets 

Winner - $600,000 for reconstruction of segments of 
Monroe and Van Buren Streets 

Applications for the next funding round of DOT Community 
Access will be due on July 15, 2025. Please contact Eric for more 
information. 

Reminder 
District III is your local sub-host of the Small Business Development Center (SBDC). We are one of six locations in SD hosted by 
USD and funded, in part, by the SBA as well as local and regional partners. The SBDC provides free, professional, confidential 
business consulting. Their purpose is to help new entrepreneurs realize their dream of business ownership and assist existing 
businesses in their efforts to remain competitive. The SBDC network provides training and one-on-one consulting on topics such 
as: 

• General Business Start-up Information
• Business Planning
• Market Research
• Marketing
• Financing Programs
• Financial Analysis
• Cash Flow Planning & Management
• Business Expansion

Please contact Sue Stoll or Teresa Kokesh at (605) 665-0751 for more information or to schedule a meeting. 
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